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School-wide News 

A Memorable Graduation Celebration 
This Wednesday marked a significant milestone as we gathered to celebrate our graduating class. Clad in their 
academic regalia, graduates crossed the threshold into new beginnings, surrounded by the proud smiles of 
faculty and loved ones. Our principal delivered heartfelt remarks, inspiring students to embrace future 
challenges with courage. The ceremony's highlight came as we recognized exceptional scholars for their 
remarkable achievements. As our graduates step forward, we send them off with our warmest wishes for 
success and fulfillment in all their future endeavors. 

 
 
 
Career Exploration & Sports Week Awards 
During this week’s assembly, we celebrated the outstanding achievements of students who excelled in 
our Career Exploration & Sports Week. Through a series of engaging activities, participants gained valuable 
insights into future career paths while showcasing teamwork, determination, and athletic spirit in sports 
competitions. 
The award recipients demonstrated exceptional leadership, creativity, and sportsmanship, setting a wonderful 
example for the entire school community. Their enthusiasm and dedication reflect our commitment to holistic 
education. 
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Summer Break and 2025-2026 Year at a Glance 
Key dates and holidays for the 2025-2026 school year are available HERE. The school year begins on Monday, 
August 11. Printed school calendars will be distributed to all students on the first day of school. We look 
forward to welcoming your child(ren) to the new school year. Have a fantastic summer break! 
 
 
Yearbook Distribution  
Each student has received a hard copy of the yearbook. 
 
 
Final Report Card Available on PowerSchool  
To keep parents informed about the student’s academic performance, the 
school will provide a digital copy of students’ final report card, which will be 
available through PowerSchool from Wednesday, June 18. Once you log into 
PowerSchool, click the “Student Reports” icon in the left menu. Please 
contact Mrs. Yolanda Zhang, Registrar, at yolanda.zhang@yia-china.com if 
you have further questions.  
 
 
Enjoy Water Safely  
This announcement is designed to proactively raise awareness of water safety 
ahead of summer outdoor activities. 

  
1. Supervision is rule #1. Kids must be watched whenever they're around water, no matter what their 

swimming skills. This is true whether the water is in a bathtub, a wading pool, an ornamental fish pond, 
a swimming pool, a spa, an ocean, or a lake. Even kids who know how to swim can be at risk for 
drowning. For instance, a child could slip and fall on the pool deck, lose consciousness, and fall into the 
pool and possibly drown. 

  
2. Young children are especially at risk. They can drown in less than 2 inches (6 centimeters) of water. 

That means drowning can happen in a sink, toilet bowl, fountains, buckets, inflatable pools, or small 
bodies of standing water around your home, such as ditches filled with rainwater. Young kids and weak 
swimmers should have an adult swimmer within arm's reach to provide "touch supervision." 
  

3.    Look out for lifeguards. If you’re looking for a place to cool off always find a lifeguarded swimming site. 
  

4. Currents in the water can be very strong. If you find yourself caught in a riptide – don’t swim against it 
– you’ll tire yourself out. Swim with the current and call for help. 
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